
Our Lady of the Sacred Heart School, Merbein 

Maternity Leave Replacement Position 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart School is seeking suitable applicants for a Full-time Classroom Teacher 

to join our school community. This position will commence on May 6th 2024, for the remainder of 

the school year. The commencement date may be negotiable if necessary. 

In a cover letter, the successful applicant will demonstrate: 

• A commitment to the ethos of a Catholic school (accreditation to teach in a Catholic school is 

an advantage but not essential). 

• An energetic and committed approach to education. 

• A sound knowledge of the Victorian Curriculum and current teaching practices, including 

outlining your approach to working alongside children with diverse learning needs. 

• A willingness to work collaboratively to achieve positive student outcomes. 

• A commitment to providing a Child Safe learning environment. 

• A desire to be part of a united and supportive staff group. 

All applicants must hold current VIT registration. 

Applications addressing the above criteria, including the contact details of three referees, can be 

forwarded to:  

ngallagher@olshmerbein.catholic.edu.au 

Applications close 9am on Friday, 16th February, 2024. 
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